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Commissioners Discuss North Carroll and Winchester Facility Updates 
 

Westminster, MD, Thursday, March 8, 2018 – Today, the Board of County Commissioners (BCC) received a briefing 
on plans for the former North Carroll High School and Winchester Building.  Carroll County Department of Public Works 
Director Jeff Castonguay and Deputy Director Scott Moser updated the BCC on plans for the buildings including updated 
cost estimates based on reviews of the building’s infrastructure. 
 
The briefing included information on the original projects, current status, changes, and newly estimated additional costs.  
The majority of additional costs stem from a more detailed analysis of North Carroll which included changes required due 
to change of use of the building and costs to bring the building up to current code requirements. Because the two projects 
are deeply interconnected, understanding more about the Winchester Building will help with future decisions. As a result, 
the Board directed staff to move forward with the conceptual design phase of the Winchester Building.  
 
A significant area of discussion was regarding the Carroll County Board of Education’s Board Room and Information 
Technology Department and whether these areas would remain in the Winchester Building or move to the North Carroll 
facility with the remainder of the Board of Education. 
 
Ultimately, the BCC asked the Department of Public Works to further study the Board Room and IT situation, examine 
other possible efficiencies, complete the conceptual estimate of the Winchester Building and return to the BCC in two 
months with more information.   
 
This open session will be available for viewing on the county meeting portal, YouTube channel, and the county Facebook 
page. In addition, all meetings will be replayed on Comcast Channel 24.  
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http://carrollcountymd.iqm2.com/Citizens/SplitView.aspx?Mode=Video&MeetingID=2749&Format=Agenda
https://youtu.be/LKj3SE3CXz4?t=2755
https://www.facebook.com/CarrollCountyGovernmentMD/
https://www.facebook.com/CarrollCountyGovernmentMD/

